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Attached as Exhibit A is a plat which shows the subject spacing unit for this well and all
adjoining spacing units or leases.

On or before the date on which this application was filed with the Division, a copy of this
application with all attachments was mailed to each of the affected parties, identified on
Exhibit B, by Certified Mail--Return Receipt Requested. Each of the affected parties was
advised that if they have an objection to the proposed non-standard spacing or proration unit
it must be filed in writing with the Division’s Santa Fe office within twenty days from the
date notice was sent. They were also advised that if no objections were received by the
Division within twenty days, the Division Director could approve the application.

Your attention to this applicatidﬁ,is appreciated.

Very truly yours,

William F. Carr
Attorney for Raptor Resources, Inc.

Enclosures
cc: OCD - Hobbs, New Mexico
Mr. Russell Dougiass



